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Professional Certificate in 
Pastoral Supervision 

 October 2022 – June 2023

Free Online Taster Day

	
	Please click on one box

	Thursday 24th March 2022 (11am – 3pm)
	☐

	Tuesday 11th May 2022 (11am – 3pm)
	☐



Come along to this Free Taster Day where you can gain more information,
try out some exercises and be interviewed for the course.



	Name
	
    

	Address

Postcode
	

	Mobile
	


	Email address
	


	Learning/Physical
Disability*
	☐ Yes            ☐ No 

	*Please provide us with information which may permit us to make reasonable adjustments to the event (e.g. sight or hearing impairment, etc. when accessing an online audio-visual platform)




	Where did you hear about us?
	☐ SPTI Website	      ☐ IPCS Website	          ☐ Word of Mouth                  
☐ APSE Website     ☐ My Diocesan Website  ☐ Other (please provide info)



	Please provide brief details of any relevant qualifications, training or work experience







IPCS and SPTI respect your privacy and are committed to protecting your personal data. IPCS’s privacy notice along with SPTI’s is available on the website at www.spti.net/cpd/ipcs. Our privacy notices inform you how we look after your personal data when you ask us to send you information, when you apply for our course, when you use our websites, while you are a current student and after you leave us. Our privacy notices also tell you about your privacy rights and how the law protects you. Please make sure you take the time to read and understand our privacy notices.
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